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Restriction to in person voting day of will hurt the voters.  This will limit the voting 

turnout making it impossible for voters to get to the ballots: our seniors, our disabled, 

our stay at home parents, our doctors, nurses, our frontline workers, it will hurt our 

small business owners and cost them losses, it will hurt our local economy. The 

picture is  much bigger than it looks on paper. There has to be another way to make 

the mail in voting meet criteria.  


